
 

 

29th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 2 Dazzling Dinosaurs Day – Friday 22nd March 

 

 

During the Spring Term, Year 2 have been focusing on Dinosaurs during their topic of Dazzling 

Dinosaurs in our Humanities lessons. We have also taken inspiration from the things we have learnt 

about Dinosaurs in History and Geography and applied this in our Literacy and Art Lessons. 

 

The children have absolutely loved our topic, and in order to consolidate learning and further apply 

our new knowledge, we will be holding a Dazzling Dinosaurs WOW Day on Friday 22nd March 

2024. 

 

Pre-historic life will be brought into our School with a day involving interesting workshops.  The 

children will have the opportunity to come face to face with baby Dinosaurs and become 

Palaeontologists, excavating to find Dinosaur remains. The children will learn when each Dinosaur 

lived, where they came from, what they ate and much more. 

 

In order to take part in our amazing pre-historic day, we kindly ask for a payment of 

£11.50, on or before Friday 15th March 2024.  

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support and we cannot wait to share our Dinosaur 

experience with you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Bennett, Mrs Joyce and Mr Evaghoras  

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

 

Year 2 Dazzling Dinosaurs Day – Friday 22nd March 

 

Child’s Name:………………………………….…………………Class:………………………………………… 

 

I have paid £11.50 on Parentpay to cover the cost of my child’s Dinosaur WOW Day Workshop 

that will be taking place in school, as part of their Year 2 Humanities Curriculum (please tick) 

 

Parents Signature: …………………………………………… 


